
What is it?
The We’ll Make a Change Trek (WMAC) 
2020 is both an individual and a team 
challenge to trek through Brisbane’s 
beautiful bushland. The course will be 
fully supported with checkpoints and 
experienced event staff.

When and where is it?
Sunday 24 May 2020. Starting at the 
beautiful Gold Creek Reservoir, descending 
into the Enoggera Reservoir Basin and 
finishing with a BBQ at the Enoggera Dam 
Wall. A choice of two distances are on offer, 
choose either the 9km or 17km challenge.

Registration Fee
The 17km team challenge - $680 for a team 
of 4 (1x additional team member is $170)
The 9km individual or team challenge - $90 
per person. Your registration covers:  
6 weeks of training, entry bib, bus transport 
to starting line, secure parking, awesome 
checkpoints, safety and medical guides 
throughout the trek, water supplies,  
give-aways and BBQ at the Finish Line. 
 
Do I have to fundraise? You betcha!
The 17km team challenge - $5000 per team.  
The 9km individual or team challenge:
•	 Corporate teams are encouraged to raise 

$5000 per team
•	 Individual participants are encouraged 

to raise $200 each

2020 CPL TREK

THE FACTS…

Why should I get involved?
Not only will you be able to challenge 
yourself, you will also be supporting 
Queenslanders with disability and raising 
funds that they so desperately need. 
Your help can unlock a brighter future 
of endless possibilities for people with 
disabilities. 

But it’s a long walk with hills! 
Don’t worry we have got your back! 
We’ll provide 6 weeks of training leading 
up to the Trek on Saturday mornings at  
Mt Coot-tha from 6am – 9am. These times 
can vary to suit teams.  

Get your team together
Find 3 other like minded people and form 
a team for the 17km, or grab a friend and 
walk the 9km.

How do I register?
1.   Email carlee.hay@cpl.org.au or
2.  Call 07 3358 8081

Step up to the 
challenge!

Remember The We’ll Make a Change Trek 
is a fundraising initiative to help people 
living with disability. Our fundraising 
target is $130,000 so...


